PDST and PDBC Welcome Letter for 2017-2018 Season

June 15th, 2017

To PDST Families: 

On behalf of PDST and PDBC, we warmly welcome you to register for the upcoming Pacific Dragons Swim Team (PDST) 2017-2018 season. We look forward to an exciting and productive season for our PDST swimmers.

PDST has had another great year as a competitive swim team – many thanks to the PDST staff members, our parent booster club (PDBC), parents, and our swimmers. Together, we have worked hard to enable our swimmers to be the best they can be. Together, we remained to be one of the top teams at PNS, with top ranked swimmers as well as growing numbers of swimmers at PDST. Going into our 9th year this September as a US Swimming-affiliated swim team, we strive to continue to improve our program both “in” and “out” of the water. We will focus on our effort to make our swimmers better and better. Our parent booster club provides its strong support to the team and the swimming at large. As a swim team, pool time is precious to all of us. Our efforts to safeguard our pool times should remain a top priority for the team and PDST families. It is worth pointing out, for next season, our pool times have improved again with more pool space allocated to PDST use. Improved pool times have allowed PDST to provide more, and enhanced training programs as it is reflected in our practice schedule and expanded offerings. In doing so, we have also held our cost in check in order to benefit our PDST families. 

As always, we know you have a choice in choosing a swim team, and we appreciate your decision to be with PDST. PDST takes pride in its swim program and is confident that you will too!  


Sincerely, 
                                                 			 

Changsong Shen, President of PDBC

Head Coach, Peiyong Li on behalf of PDST     
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